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Wa Laykum Assalam, BR. ABDULHAFIZ, 
Thanks very much for your response. Of course I have no objection if you wish to use any of my Articles in ‘Riyadul – Jannah’! The whole purpose of my making the texts freely available to surfers is so that benefit can be derived; so if the texts are transferred to print, that’s jus as beneficial! 
Your B. In Islam
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


